
Welcome to worship today, the time of Advent, waiting for the celebration of the birth of Jesus. It 

is so important at this time of the year to remember to Keep Christ in Christmas. We would 

encourage you to wait with anticipation for Jesus, not just at this Christmas time, but each day. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all you do for this place called BCT—

Brisbane City Temple Corps. Over this December particularly many have given extra time to 

serve and reach our Community in the inner city. Thank you to the team who will serve at the 

Community Christmas Lunch on Christmas Day—this opportunity to make the day special for 

those who come along is truly a beautiful gift. 
 

We would also thank the BCT Corps for your ministry and support over the last five years as we 

have been your Corps Leaders. We have journeyed together through the times of celebration and 

the times when we have needed to support each other because the journey was tough going. 

God has opened new doors for engaging with our community, he has opened our hearts and 

lives to worship and serve him together and the most exciting thing is God hasn’t finished yet!  
 

We believe God’s Kingdom will grow through this place called BCT and would ask that you 

continue to pray for each other and the leaders of our Corps. Pray for the new Officers, Majors 

Scott & Sharon Allen who will commence their leadership here on the 3rd February, 2019.  
 

Our prayer for you is that Christ will continue to guide and direct your journey and that you will 

allow him to work in your life and that others will discover Jesus as you become disciples for him.  
 

Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                        

Sunday 23rd December, 2018 Brisbane City Temple Corps 

JANUARY SUNDAY WORSHIP @ 10:45 AM 

Doors open at 10:15 am, parking available at  

BCT and Queens Plaza 



Our Christmas Day Offering 
Kolanya Ambulance Project 

 
 

This Christmas our offering will be given to purchase an Ambulance for the Salvation           
Army Kolanya Health Centre. You can give by cash and also through your credit card—
forms and envelopes are available in the foyer today and on Christmas Day, this is a             
non-taxable deduction project. 
  
Where is the Kenya West Territory  
The African country of Kenya lies on the equator. Its capital, Nairobi, is home to four million             

people. The Salvation Army has been working in Kenya since 1921. In 2008, Kenya was divided 

into two Salvation Army territories – Kenya West and Kenya East.  Kenya West lies west of the 

Great Rift Valley and borders Uganda. Today, the territory has 528 corps and 908 outposts, 

127,789 Senior Soldiers, 123,152 Junior Soldiers, 891 schools and 16 clinics.    

 

Where & What are we doing there?  
Kolanya is a small community out towards the border with Uganda. Operating since the 1920s,             

Kolanya is a bustling Salvation Army complex. It contains four schools educating 4000 students, 

most of whom are boarders with a few local day pupils, in addition to its health centre.     

Who does the Kolanya Health Centre look after?  
 
The Army has been providing medical and health support to local people, particularly women and 

children, for so many decades that it is now a focal point in the community. The centre provides 

pre and post natal care, education for new mothers about nutrition and preventing disease and 

runs  mobile medical clinics. The health centre is modestly sized and sparsely equipped, but its 

excellence has led to many people seeking treatment there, as the nearest referral hospital is 

over 30 km away.   

 Why does the Kolanya Health  
Centre need an ambulance?  
As the centre has grown in reputation, 

the need for an ambulance has grown 

along with it: the centre’s popularity 

has overwhelmed its capacity. To put 

it plainly, without an ambulance,               

people may die. There isn’t currently 

the ability to transport patients to             

Kolanya from their homes or transport 

them to the closest hospital in time for 

life-saving treatment of urgent cases. 

Mothers and children, and the elderly, 

are particularly vulnerable with the              

hospital at least two hours drive away.    

The centre is looking at a 2017 Toyota 
Landcruiser or similar kitted out with a 
stretcher, a bench seat plus lockers 
for storing medical equipment.    



Summer Splash  
 

Calling all kids, youth, 

young adults, families + 

leaders!                                         

You’re invited to join us as 

we kick off  2019 with a big 

splash. 

ALL DAY Entry into both 

Dream World +                                                                   

White Water World                      

$30 (13yrs & under) 

$40 (14yrs +) 

FREE (under 3yrs) 

*BYO LUNCH* 

Meet at White Water World.  

REGO’s DUE as a corps to 

DHQ by Mon 14 Jan  



WELCOME TO OUR NEW CORPS 
OFFICERS 

MAJORS SCOTT & SHARON ALLEN  
SUNDAY 3RD FEBRUARY 10:45 AM  FOLLOWED BY A CORPS FAMILY LUNCH 

JANUARY SUNDAY WORSHIP  
@ 10:45 AM  

Doors open at 10:15 am, parking available at BCT & 
Queens Plaza 

 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                                
King George Square  Entries  Roma & 
Adelaide Street  Hgt 1.93mtrs $5 Sundays              

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   
www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple  

In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in 
the forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

For Your Comfort -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer and bathrooms are downstairs one 

level. A lift is available for those not good on stairs with access through the main worship hall. 

Fri 22nd - Sat 23rd February                          
Guest Speaker:                              

Lt. Colonel Lyn Edge                                  
Supported by:                                           

Casey O’Brien Machado                               
Fri 7.30pm- $20 Adults/$15 Conc                

Sat 9am to 7pm -$35 Adults/$30Conc         
Register online:                                       

tinyurl.com/QLDCaptivated2019 

 


